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CLE WILL NOT BE OFFERED.

Start planning for the unexpected under the new Power of Attorney
laws. Legislative amendments effective June 13, 2021 change how
you grant property management authority to a trusted individual.

This presentation will cover power of attorney basics, why powers
of attorney are important for all adults, and how the new laws
provide enforcement mechanisms to ensure your wishes are timely
honored by financial institutions.

TO REGISTER

Contact Jennifer Groh at jgrohenassaubar.org to
receive the Zoom link and material.




